
There will be Q&A opportunities at the beginning and the 

end of the session.  

The Residential Boarding provision will also be open to  

visitors.  

Come and join us for our Professional Open Morning on:  

Friday 13th March 2020 from 9.30am—12.15pm  

Heathlands classes will be open from EYFS to KS4 allow  

professionals to understand our total provision. 

  

To book your free place contact jo.wiles@heathlands.herts.sch.uk   

spaces are limited and on a first come first served basis. 

Heathlands School, Heathlands Drive, St Albans, AL3 5AY  
Tel: 01727 807807 Fax: 01727 867228 


